
 

 

BOROUGH OF FOLSOM  
COUNCIL MEETING 

WORKSHOP MINUTES 
October 10, 2017 

 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:04 PM 
 
OPENING STATEMENT: Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the directives of 
the “Open Public Meetings Act”, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said notice of this meeting has been 
advertised in the Hammonton Gazette and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and 
place of said meeting. 
  
ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons: Smith, Jantz, Pagano, and Schenker 
 
Absent: Councilman Arena and Councilman Hoffman 
 
Also Present:  Mayor DeStefano, Attorney Brian Lozuke, and Engineer Gary Auer 
 
Mayor DeStefano updated Council on the 14th paving project. A discussion ensued over the intersection at 
Backline Road that was not paved and a crushed pipe that needs to be repaired. Council agreed that 
Arawak Paving should be responsible for repairs. 
 
Mayor DeStefano reviewed the Agenda with Council. 
 
Councilman Schenker asked what the status was of the Salt Agreement and the CCO inspections. 
 
Superintendent LaPollo reported that he spoke with Mr. Golini who asked to have the Borough remove 
some trees that were hanging over his property. John told Mr. Golini that the Borough could not remove 
the trees and if he is interested in purchasing the property to contact the Clerk’s office. 
 
Councilman Schenker also asked the status of the Administrator position. Brian Lozuke suggested that the 
Personnel Committee should meet to discuss the recommendations made by CFO Dawn Stollenwerk to 
revise and delete some employee positions. 
 
Attorney Brian LoZuke reported that he should have the Collings Lakes Fire Company agreement for the 
November meeting. 
 
Public Works Superintendent John LaPollo asked Brian the status of the Brine Agreement with the 
County. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:    No comments 
 
MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:37PM 
 
 All in favor. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
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Patricia M. Gatto 
Municipal Clerk 


